Morning Announcements

Thursday, September 24, 2015
1. Today is day 1 for Enrichment Study Hall.
2. Seniors are reminded to pay class dues to Lori in the office by next Thursday.
3. The Blood Drive will be here on Wednesday from 1:00-3:30 p.m.  Please sign up on the office counter if you are planning to give blood.  Students 16 years old must have a permission slip signed by a parent if they plan to give blood.  These slips are available in the office also.

4. There is a home cross country meet tonight.  Middle school starts at 4:30 followed by girls then the boys.  The theme is NEON.  Wear your neon to the meet.  Come and support the cross country team!

5. The weight room will not be open tonight.
6. There are no Choir lessons today.
7. The Student Council will meet today in Ms. Frelke’s room during Enrichment Study Hall.  Please report to your Enrichment Study Hall for attendance and then to Ms. Frelke’s room for the meeting.

8. Great job to everyone who attended PRIMETIME this morning at 6:15. 65 people attended! We had over 50 students, which is over one third of the high school, and 13 staff members participate. Let’s get even more participation in two weeks. The next Primtetime will be on Wednesday, October 7th.

9. Tuesday night the Lady Redmen defeated the Eagles of Chequamegon.  Coach Anderson wants to THANK YOU to the amazing student body for their support.  YOU are so appreciated.  The team will be in Phillips on Tuesday and your support is needed!
10. Voting for Homecoming Court will be tomorrow during lunch.  ALL FALL ATHLETES should stop at the concession stand during lunch to vote.
LUNCH
BBQ Pork on a Bun

Curly Fries

Green Beans

Pears

Peaches

The Garden Spot


